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Congratulations to Cheyenne Sciascia in 
Year 7 who gained first place in the Year 
7/8 category of the Central West CWA 
Public Speaking Contest.                 
Cheyenne’s success is admiral              
considering she was selected as the      
winner of more than 40 of the best         
public speaking students from all schools 
across the Central West.   
Congratulations also to Miette Van 
Bockom Maas who gained a highly  
commended for Years 9/10. Again 
Miette is a talented young lady who has 
a terrific future ahead of her.     
 
In total, six students represented Orange 
High School at the CWA Central Western 
Group Public Speaking Contest.   
Students were selected from the 7 - 10 GATS classes. Every GATS student presented 
a speech at the end of Term One and the six finalists then refined and                              
developed their speeches throughout Term Two in preparation for today.  
The competition was held at All Saints College, Bathurst. The topics for students in 
Years 7 and 8 were “Overcoming Barriers”, “Books vs Ipads” and “Pictures”.  
The topics for Years 9 and 10 included “Living between cultures”, “Making the best of 
it” and “Tomorrrow”.  
Cheyenne will now present a new speech in the next round of the  competition, 
next month, in Trundle. Good luck Cheyenne!  
 
As I am writing, 200 students have just left the school on coaches bound for the 
2016 Malynley Shield social and sporting event against Gosford High School. This 
annual event is looked forward to by students across the school. One of the special 
aspects is the establishment of long term bonds between students as they many are 
billeted by the same people each alternate year. The activity is a “friendly” event        
involving a full range of sports and activities including things like table tennis, chess, 
debating and lawn bowls along with the regular sports to ensure the participation of 
a wide range of students from all year groups. We wish our teams all the best.  

On Tuesday Year 11 students were briefed on the selection process for our 2017 Pre-
fects and Captains. I am very pleased that each year our senior students are contrib-
uting more and more to our schools direction and priorities. The Student Leadership 
Team this year is second to none with senior Prefects mentoring and coaching junior 
SRC       members in the implementation of their projects and priorities. These pro-
jects range from support for the development of quality study skills in junior students 
through specific individual mentoring through to the production of promotional vide-
os for Astley Cup. The key message for all aspiring student leaders is that there are 
high  expectations balanced by high levels of support and encouragement as they   
implement their visions. The Students Leaders (along with all students) at Orange 
High are highly valued and simply amazing young people. 

 

David Lloyd 
Principal    



Year 11 Hospitality 
As part of their Safe & Hygienic assessment last week, Year 11 prepared Chicken and Vegetable Rustic Tarts. This was their 

very first practical assessment task as part of their Hospitality course! 

HSC Music Workshop 
HSC & Preliminary Music students from around the region were treated to a HSC Music Workshop last week at OHS! We 
were lucky enough to have 2 HSC markers come in & give students hints & tips about their HSC assessments and provided 
helpful feedback to prepare them for their performances! 

Outdoor Recreation  Mr Whartons Year 12 SLR Class go bush for Outdoor Rec. 

Nyholm Science Lecture    Chemistry students attended a lecture by Dr Michaela Simone from the Newcastle University. 



League Tag 

Congratulations to the Open Girls League Tag Team who competed 
at the Country Cup in Bathurst. Three wins over Cowra, Blayney and 
Canobolas made OHS the winners on the day. The girls will now          
travel to Parkes to play in the final against James Sheahan.  
You all represented yourselves, your team and your school with 
pride. Well done! 

Junior Boys Soccer 

Congratulations to the OHS Junior Boys Soccer team who won their 
game 4-0 against James Sheahan! They are now through to the 
Western finals! Great job boys! 

CHS Rugby League 

Congratulations to the Orange High CHS Rugby League team for their win last week 52-0 against Dubbo South College! 

Well done boys!! 

14s Rugby League 

Well done 14s Rugby 

League for their 

26-0 win over Mudgee High  

- 

WESTERN REGION  

CHAMPIONS! 



PBL 

Winners for the PBL $10 Canteen Vouchers for this fortnight are….. 

B Taylor – Year 11   C Caguioa – Year 7  J Harrison – Year 7    M Jones – Year 9 
Oni Tuinakauvadra – Year 7  K Bloomfield – Year 11 L McHatton – Year 10 W Phillips – Year 7 
N Kennedy – Year 10   T Milson – Year 12 
  
Congratulations also to the Student of the Week Winners……. 
Hugh Middleton, nominated by Ms Rogers, for outstanding results in Mathematics. 
Elsa Bates-Gussoni, nominated by Mr Wait, for outstanding Year 11 Agriculture Mid Course results.  
 
Well done OHS, keep up the good work.  
 

Lost Property 
Don’t forget to check in with me if your child has misplaced an item of clothing or possession. I strongly recommend that 
jumpers and PE clothes have names on them. That way I can return them easily to students. I currently have a Pandora ban-
gle, white bag (blue flowers) with PE gear in it and a green picnic blanket that have not been claimed yet.  
 

OHS Uniform 
If you happen to have uniform that you no longer need, and it is in good condition, we would love to add it to our clothing 
pool. We have a small collection of uniform that we give to families in need. Any donations would be greatly appreciated 
and can be left at the front office during school hours. 
 
Stay warm,  
Kerrie Chopping 
HT Wellbeing  

Gosford Trip 

Orange High's Malynley Shield team is all packed up & on the road to Gosford this morning! 

Good luck everyone & have fun! 





 

 
Year 11 and Year 12 Parent Teacher Night will be held on Monday 20th June                                                

from 4.00pm - 7.00pm in the Performing Arts Centre. 
  

Bookings can be made online through the students and parent portal.                                                          
Bookings will open on Friday, 10th June at 7:30am, and will remain open                                    

until Friday 20th at 3pm. 



TUESDAY 28th June at 7.00pm 

WEDNESDAY 29th June at 7.00pm 

THURSDAY 30th June at 7.00pm 

In the Performing Arts Centre 

 

Tickets for sale at the school office 

with a limited amount available at the door 

Adults / High School students - $10.00 

Primary aged students or lower - $5.00 


